June 9, 2020 Mrs. Clark Geo 20F

STOP
RACISM

Well Grade 10s, hasn’t 2020 been a ride so far? And for the first time in months, the big news
story isn’t COVID-19...

But first, please note that the June 19, 2020 deadline is nearly here; it is time to crack down
and get that school work completed and turned in!

Check through your binders and bags (and under your bed and in the back seat of the car) - see
if you have any work that should be done that you can still do now. It’s not too late! If you have
any questions or concerns (like you have work that you need to turn in but can’t get it to the
school) please call 204-367-2296 or email any of your teachers (mine is Iclark@sunrisesd.ca)
and ask for help. That is what we are here for!

Remember to sort through your school work to make sure you haven’t missed anything. Even if
you are not doing any assignments, at least have a look through the things | sent home. | tried
to find topics that are timely and relevant just so we all pay attention to local, Canadian, and
world issues. We are all citizens of this great globe and we are all a part of the challenges and
the changes. Even if you don’t do any of the questions, be informed.

Pay attention to current events. Follow the news! There is change happening in the world and
you are witness to it. COVID-19 has been one big story but now there is a huge (WORLDWIDE!!)
anti-racism movement afoot and, in the end, everyone will benefit! If you can’t be a part of it,
at least be a witness! This is history!! You will be able to tell your children about it someday so
don’t let it slip by you unnoticed!!

That's it. Except the most important part and that is: BE WELL.
Take care of yourself.
Take care of each other.

These are challenging times and we all need a little support. You’ve got this. See you soon.
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